Spring Creek PTA/Parent Involvement Meeting minutes
Friday, Sept 8", 2017 9:30 AM
Spring Creek Elementary Library

Ashley Rayback: PTA Co-President, Call to Order and Intro.
Malisa Whiting : Pledge

Malisa Whiting, Leadership VP: Good leaders are Friendly And Encourage others. They help others
imagine what they can become and equipping them with the education and resources and tools to help
them become.

Maren Clayton, Teacher VP: | am here to represent the teachers. If there are any questions for teachers
please contact at marenc@provoedu. Teachers will remind the students about fundraisers.

Lori Carlson representing Principal Jill Franklin, Administrative VP: We’re doing S.T.E.A.M.
Fridays! All of our teachers are excited to do this program. Very positive feedback so far! Social media
will be posting about it regularly. Parents if your kids like it, please give us feedback!

Kimmy Martinez: Did Parent’s received the Theatre form? Kimmy is planning to send home a letter for
students doing programs and days/hours of classes. From a community outreach perspective.

BYU Math circles: 9AM — 10AM Saturday (Starts Saturday) Teach your kids how to Love math, and how
to solve challenging problems. Best of all, It's FREE!! They meet in the Talmage building bottom floor.
BYU Contact: Ben Webb

Upcoming Events/Volunteer Opportunities:
Membership — Please Join if you are not a member.
Vision Screening, September 12", 9:00 AM (We need more volunteers!)
Spring Creek Spectacular, September 25", 5-8 PM

Ashley Rayback PTA Co President: Spectacular Fun run packets were made and sent out. Classes
received presentations. T Shirts are designed and ready for printing. Carnival paperwork will be sent out
soon. Deadline for T Shirts are due on the 19". Needs: 2 people to sit at the tables and check people in
and give swag bags (All organized beforehand). Teachers may be able to help.

Monthly Treasurer’s Report — Balance $13,247.38 Balance at the end of the month because of Dues
$13,007.

Next Meeting: Friday, October 13, 9:30 AM in the Spring Creek Library

If you have any questions or concerns, or would like to be more involved, please contact

Ashley Rayback at 801-602- 0600 (call or text) or Angela Laughlin at 801-472- 9655 (call or text) or
springcreekpta@gmail.com.



